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25th June 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 8 Immunisations 
 
The school is running a pilot with NHFT School Nursing team to trial E-Consent for HPV Vaccinations. You are 
being offered the opportunity to give electronic consent for your child to have the HPV Vaccinations. If you do not 
wish to complete the form electronically, you can contact the 0-19 Universal Children’s Services Hub to give 
verbal consent on 0300 111 1022 (option 4 for the 0-19 Team). 
  
We ask you to discuss the vaccination with your child and to complete and submit the consent form before 
Monday 1st July 2019. 
  
Please find a letter attached with information about the HPV vaccination. For further information about the 
vaccination and to complete the consent form, please follow the following link https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/0-19 
  
When you reach the 0-19 webpage, please scroll down the page and read the section highlighted HPV E 
CONSENT FORM PILOT. Once you have read the information about the vaccination and are happy to proceed, 
please click on the link for the HPV Vaccination Consent Form at the bottom of the page.  
You will be prompted to include the school details which includes a DfE number. The details to enter are as 
follows: 

  
Corby Technical School, 
Cottingham Road,  
Corby 
NN17 1TD 
  
DfE Number – 9284003 

  
Please ensure you complete all sections and include additional details if required. Once completed please submit 
the form. You will receive confirmation that the form has been successful submitted.   
 
If you have any further questions please contact the 0-19 Universal Children’s Services  Team on 0300 111 1022 
(Option 4). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 

https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/0-19

